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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 4:59 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Please Create Resolution to Amend for 754 Van Buren Q1 Garbage Assessment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Mai, 
 
Please enter a resolution to amend for 754 Van Buren Ave following the Public Hearing on 8/25/2021. We need to 
reduce the Quarter 1 2021 Delinquent Garbage assessment to $65.37. The reason for the reduction is that the property 
owner has submitted a vacancy request to the city on 1/25/2021. Therefore they should have only been charged for 
1/1/2021 – 1/25/2021.  
 
Thank you again! Let me know if you need anything else. 
 

 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall Annex 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-8862   
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov  
  

 

 

   
   
 
 


